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3 March 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,

Non-School Uniform Day on Friday 19 March 2021

We are writing to inform you that we will be having a non-school uniform day on Friday 19

March 2021 to raise money for Comic Relief.

Comic Relief aims to improve mental health, to provide a safe place for everyone, to create a

world where children survive and thrive and to help people to be free from fear, violence

and discrimination. There will be a presentation sent to tutor groups explaining more about

the aims of Comic Relief and how donations from this non-school uniform day will help to

change people’s lives.

We are asking students to wear something red in line with the colour of Comic Relief. To

participate in the non-school uniform day students will need to donate £1 on SCOPAY before

Thursday 18 March. Students who choose not to join in should come to school in the correct

uniform. Students should wear sensible clothing (no short skirts/no bare midriffs/no see

through garments/no fancy dress).

Please also remind your child that our expectations regarding behaviour remain the same on

non-school uniform days.

Many thanks for your help with this.

Yours sincerely

Stephen Brady Charlotte Lee

Headteacher Charities Coordinator


